
                                     
   

 

 

 

2025-01-28 

VIA EMAIL & RESS 

 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar  
Ontario Energy Board (OEB) 
2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor  
PO Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 

 

Dear Ms. Marconi,  

 

Re: EB-2024-0026 Greater Sudbury Hydro Inc – 2025 Cost of Service 
Application 

Pursuant to Procedural Order No. 1, issued December 12, 2024, please find enclosed 

Greater Sudbury Hydro Inc’s (GSHi) responses to interrogatories filed by the following 

parties:  

• Ontario Energy Board Staff (Staff) 

• Association of Major Power Consumers of Ontario (AMPCO) 

• Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) 

• School Energy Coalition (SEC) 

• Coalition of Concerned Manufacturers and Business of Canada (CCMBC) 

GSHi notes that 23 responses are not included with this submission. As per our letter 

dated January 22nd, 2025 requesting an extension for interrogatories that related to 

2024 data that was not yet available and the OEB’s response received on January 23rd, 

2025 approving the extension, the remaining 23 responses will be filed by February 4th, 

2025.  



2 
 

Responses to be Submitted February 4, 2025 

1.  1-Staff-1 
2.  2-Staff-34 
3.  4-Staff-32  
4.  8-Staff-52 
5.  9-Staff-57 
6.  2-AMPCO-8 
7.  2-AMPCO-22 
8.  2-AMPCO-23  
9.  2-AMPCO-27 
10.  2-VECC-4  
11.  2-VECC-10  
12.  4-VECC-22  
13.  4-VECC-25 
14.  4-VECC-26  
15.  5-VECC-34 
16.  5-VECC-36 
17.  6-VECC-37  
18.  6-VECC-38 
19.  2-SEC-9 
20.  2-SEC-12  
21.  2-SEC-13  
22.  4-SEC-17  
23.  4-SEC-19  

 

Should you require anything further, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.  

 

Sincerely,  

Original Signed By 

 

Tiija Luttrell, CPA, CA 

Manager of Regulatory & Management Systems 

 

 

Cc: Iris Qi, Ljuba Djurdjevic, OEB Counsel, Mike Buonaguro, Intervenors in EB-2024-

0026 


